
 
Dear Headteacher, 
 
 
SACRE ANNUAL WORKSHOP 2004 
 
RE: A PLACE IN THE COMMUNITY 

 
 
Once again SACRE, The Standing Advisory Council for Religious Education in Norfolk 
would like to invite you or a representative from your school to attend the Annual 
Workshop to be held on Thursday 27 April 2004 from 1.15 to 4.30pm at the Norwich 
Professional Development Centre. The workshop is free of charge. 
 
The workshop will explore: 
 
• Using local religious communities within Norfolk as a resource 
• Planning educational visits 
• Information about visiting a specific faith group 
 
 
We are delighted to have as our Keynote Speaker, Susanna Ainsworth who was 
Diocesan Director of Education at St Albans before moving to Norfolk. The title of her 
talk will be “Opening New Doors”. 
 
The workshop will include displays from some of the major faith groups represented in 
the Norfolk . These will be open until 4.30. to allow for other teachers from schools to 
come to the PDC. 
 

   
A panel of experts will give short presentations about opportunities for school visits. 
Finally the panel will be available to answer questions from participants. 
 
I enclose a programme for your information. 
 
With best wishes 
 
Felicity Golding                               Shirley Buxton 
Senior Adviser                                Chairman of SACRE 
 

                                   
 



R.E. – a place in the community

1.15 p.m. Refreshments on arrival

1.45 p.m. Welcome and introduction by the Chair of SACRE

1.50 p.m. Key Speaker – Susanna Ainsworth – ‘Opening New Doors’

2.45 p.m. Visit the exhibition of presentations by different faith groups

Refreshments will be served during the displays

3.30 p.m. Panel to answer questions on educational, visits and speakers

4.00 p.m. Close

The exhibition will remain open until 4.30 p.m.

The RE Resource room will also be available

27th April 2004  1.15 p.m. – 4.30 p.m. 

The Professional Development Centre, Woodside Road, Norwich

I wish to attend RE – a place in the community on Tuesday 27th April at NPDC

Name:

School:

Please return to: Julia Idiens, Norfolk Education Advisory Services, 
Professional Development Centre, Woodside Road, Norwich, NR7 9QL

 
         


	SACRE ANNUAL WORKSHOP 2004
	RE: A PLACE IN THE COMMUNITY

